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4 April2Q13

To Planning and Environment Committee Chair and Members;

Re; lnquiry

I would like to request an inquiry as to how the public can input their opinion/comment with respect to

infrastructure/planning projects around the community which have the potential to significantly alter the nature

of the neighbourhood but meet current by-law regulations and requirements such as zoning and site setbacks.

Judy Bryant
Councillor, Ward 1

661 2500 ex 0370


